SOUTH OKANAGAN FLYING CLUB NEWS

OCTOBER 2015



South Okanagan Flying Society "Promote & Support General Aviation" www.oliverflyingclub.com

HIGHLIGHTS FROM OCT 6TH MEETING

Members reviewed website and gave direction for information to be added. Members further made motion and agreed to compensate Chelsea Anderson \$50.00 per year to maintain website with information provided.

Members made motion and agreed unanimously to changing membership dues to a flat structure of \$50.00 per person (to include partner).

Members made motion and passed renewal of CGL insurance for 2016.

Members made motion and passed the use of the Terminal/Clubhouse for the third Tuesday of each month for the purpose of business meeting to the WOW association of Oliver.

NEW MEMBERSHIP DUES STRUCTURE

The membership present at the October 6th regular meeting of the South Okanagan Flying Society voted unanimously to change the dues structure to:

\$50.00 - annual membership (to include partners)

This change is in consideration of the annual contribution of the Town of Oliver for \$3500.00 dollars which offsets the operating costs of the building including: CGL insurance, utilities - water & sewer, electricity and natural gas. Membership dues and fund raising contribute to building improvements, repairs and operating supplies.

Membership Dues notices to be emailed in January 2016 will reflect this change. The current Executive welcomes new members and returning members!

NOTICE

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Tuesday, December 1st, 19:00 Oliver Terminal/Clubhouse Building

Election of Officers and Directors

S.O.F.C.

5811 Airport St.
PO Box 1979, Oliver, BC V0H 1T0
Secretary/Treasurer: Shelley Middleton,250-233-3422
Email: sofc.oliver@gmail.com

S.O.F.C. EXECUTIVE

President: Vic Seder 250-498-4570, vseder@hytekmechanical.com Vice-Pres: Bill Guthrie 250-689-2048, badtuffer@hotmail.com Director: Phil Anderson, 250-498-8820,flyboyphil52@gmail.com Director:David Forst. 778-515-1042. pacsound@gmail.com

ANNOUNCEMENT

Vic Seder, current President of the South Okanagan Flying Society announced at the October 6th meeting that he would not be putting his name forward to serve as the Society's President for the upcoming 2016 term. We would like to Thank Vic and Leslie for their many years of service to the club and Oliver Airport.

EXECUTIVE POSITIONS

The current board structure of the South Okanagan Flying Society is as follows:

President: Chair meetings, Executive

Vice-President: Act in absence of President, Executive

Director: Executive Director: Executive

Secretary/Treasurer: Officer, Executive

In addition a Director or Officer has been taking the positions of Club House Manager and Events Co-ordinator, these positions can be filled by members.

This organization needs all members support to function. Participation is vital! Come to the November 3rd and December 2nd meetings and be part of keeping this society going.

"Members are encouraged to email pictures (attach as a .jpeg) and information about their aircrafts, themselves, events they have attended or trips they may have taken!"

UPCOMING EVENTS!

Next Meeting – Nov 3rd 19:00 hrs Clubhouse (regular meetings are the 1st Tues. of the month) $AGM-TUESDAY-DEC\ IST$

MEMBER CHRISTMAS PARTY $DEC 5^{TH} OR 12^{TH}$

HAVE A SAFE! HALLOWEEN!





SOUTH OKANAGAN FLYING SOCIETY http://oliverflyingclub.com

WEBCAM

http://www.metcam.navcanada.ca/hb/index.jsp?lang=e&site=19

OLIVER AIRPORT STRATEGIC PLAN http://www.oliverdailynews.com/bizpages/airportplan.pdf

S.O.F.C.

5811 Airport St.
PO Box 1979, Oliver, BC V0H 1T0
Secretary/Treasurer: Shelley Middleton,250-233-3422
Email: sofc.oliver@gmail.com

S.O.F.C. EXECUTIVE

President: Vic Seder 250-498-4570, vseder@hytekmechanical.com Vice-Pres: Bill Guthrie 250-689-2048, badtuffer@hotmail.com Director: Phil Anderson, 250-498-8820,flyboyphil52@gmail.com Director:David Forst, 778-515-1042, pacsound@gmail.com